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. 26 th Clearbrook Drive

Arlington Heights Illinois 60005

ZImersham

Acjust 26, 1982

Mr. Doug Weiss

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
License Fee Management Branch
Willste Building

7915 Eastern Avenue

Silver Spring, MD 20910

Dear Mr. Weiss:

As we discussed in our conversation this morning, the incorrect check was
accidentally included in Amersham Corporation's application for evaluation
of the Keg Design transport containers which was submitted to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission on August 25, 1982.

The check that was included in the application (Nu. 047307) had been
intended as payment for the inspection fees noted on Invoice Number 1043P
(copy attached). It was supposed to be sent independantly from the
transport container submission.

The check for $200.00 which should have accompanied the application
(No. 053491) has been enclosed in this letter.

I hope that these funds can be applied to the proper accounts at the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission and I apologize for the error.

If there is any additional information that will be needed to correct this
situation, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

/
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Linda A. Bagby
Health Physics and
Safety Officer

Jim
Enclosure
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